
September
9th-13th

This week in Room 22: 
The students did a great job as they worked in language arts 
centers for the first time this week. In math, the class worked on 
solving addition story problems and solving for an unknown part 
(ex. 6 + _= 7). In Social Studies, students discussed community 
helpers and began their James Madison Community Poster 
Project in small groups. We worked on moving our small moment 
writing from rough to final draft, too. 

Next Week: 
Students will continue working on their community poster 
project in Social Studies. We will focus on our first essential 
question in language arts while discussing the short a sound. 
In math, students will continue to practice solving and 
illustrating addition problems. In Writers’ Workshop, we will write 
about small moments in school.

Reminders:
* Regular homework will begin 9/16. Students will be carrying 
their Spelling Notebook in their red folder.
* Please remind your child to bring back their red folder to 
school. Folders will now being going home every day.
* If you were unable to attend Back to School Night, please 
check your email to set up a time slot for October 
Conferences. Conference times are first come, first serve.

It was so nice to see 
all of you last night!

Have a great 
weekend!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Sarkany

Room 22
ksarkany@slusd.us

Upcoming Dates:

Thursday, 9/19: PTO Meeting 
(6:15pm)

9/16- 9/20: Book Fair

Friday, 9/20: Picture Day

Friday 9/27: Fun Run!

10/7-10/11: Conferences 
(12:50 dismissal all week)


